
  

                                                                                                                                                                

 

                                    

    

Dear Parents/carers, 

You are invited to join your child in school on Tuesday 8 May to share a special STEM session 

(Science, technology, engineering and mathematics).  We will be offering a morning session 

for nursery parents and an afternoon session for reception parents, if your child attends 

nursery all day on a Tuesday, you may choose the afternoon session, but due to an increase 

in numbers on a Tuesday, we can only offer a limited number to parents in the afternoon.  

For the nursery parents in the afternoon it will be first come first serve basis. During the session, 

the children will visit 4 main activities in small groups.  We are planning to use the outdoor 

area so please dress appropriately for the weather.  

Please fill in the reply slip by Thursday 3 May.  We look forward to seeing you there! 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Burton & Mrs Hutchinson 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

Reply slip – Stay & Play – STEM session – Tuesday 8 May 18 

Child’s name_________________________ Child’s class_____________________ 

Parent/Carers name who will be attending_________________________________ 

 

Nursery - Morning session, 9.15 – 11.15 Reception - Afternoon session, 1pm – 3pm 
        

Nursery (children who attend all day)  

Afternoon session, 1pm – 3pm 

(Limited numbers) 

 

Please fill in the reply slip by Thursday 3 May, thank you. 

STEM Session 

Reception & Nursery 

Tuesday 8 May 18  

  

    


